
COMPANY ANNOUNCEMENT 

Approval and Publication of Financial Statements 

The following is a Company Annoucement issued by the Company on the 31st December 2021, 
pursuant to the Capital Market Rules issued by the Malta Financial Services Authority.  

Quote 

The Company herby announces that during the meeting of its Board of Directors held on the 22nd 
December 2021, the Company´s Financial Statements for the periods 31st December 2018, 2019 and 
2020 were approved.  

A copy of the approved financial statements is being made available on the Company´s website and 
can be accessed via: https://helix-scc.com/downloads/ 

Unquote 

By Order of the Board 

Michael Scicluna 

Company Secretary 

31st December 2021 
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